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Hi Dave.
I will not be able to attend the special meeting scheduled for this evening, would you please
have someone read this letter into the public record.

Dear Planning Commission Members, 
My family has lived at 18 mile on the Haines Highway since the late 1980's .  It's a highway,
so we knew there would be some truck traffic when we bought the land and built our home.
But no one had ever said that we would be handing over this highway to the Canadian mining
industry to be used as a haul road . We find it very upsetting that the Borough would even
consider this idea without talking to the entire town first.  How is it possible that you're asking
the Canadians for input  before you speak with us ? 

Thankyou for your time.

Gordon Whitermore.
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